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Dear Parents/Carers,  

New Website  

We’re excited to announce that we have a 

brand new website.  It can be found at the same 
address as our previous site 

www.southharringayschools.co.uk. We are still 
adding content to it and will be adding new 

features as we move through the coming 
months. We hope you all find it a useful way to 

stay in touch with what is happening in school. 

Changes to the School Day in the Infants 

We have continued to get feedback on the changes to the school day in 
the Infants. We have had both positive and negative feedback from 

parents. In addition, we are also assessing the impact it has on the 
children and staff. We will be reserving a decision as to whether to keep 

the changes, modify them, or go back to our previous timings later this 
term. If your child is being collected by someone who has not collected 

before, please inform the office with this person’s name and a password 
that they will have to say to the teacher when collecting your child. If 

you fail to do this before the pickup time we can’t let your child leave 

with that person.  

Book Fair in Key Stage 2 

We apologise that our book fair this week was not as well 

publicised as it could have been. You still have a chance 
to come and buy some books on Tuesday afternoon after 

school. The fair will be in the junior hall.  

School Office 

The school office and admin team are now housed in the nursery 
building, with the entrance to the office on The Harringay Passage. You 

will need to direct all enquires to this office as there will no longer be any 
admin staff in either of the two main school buildings. If your child arrives 

to school late, or you need to collect them early, you will also need to go 

to this office.  

Healthy School  

We pride ourselves on the fact that, overall; our children are making 

healthy choices in regards to their school dinners and packed lunches. 
However, there have been a few isolated incidents in which children 

have been bringing in crisps, sweets and chocolate to eat during break. 

Please remind children that this is breaking our healthy school policy and 
that we will confiscate any unhealthy snacks and will return them at the 

end of the day.  

 Friday 07 October 2016 

Pokemon Cards 

We would like to remind 

you that we do not allow 

children to bring cards of 
any description to 

school. They cause too 
many distractions and 

can often get lost, caus-
ing a lot of upset and 

disappointment. We will 
confiscate any that we 

find and return them to a 
parent/carer.  

School Dog 

Benito, our school dog, 

has now visited all of the 

classrooms from years 1 

– 6. The children really 

enjoyed meeting and 
learning more about him. 

Benny enjoyed it too! He 

is continuing with his 

training, which is going 
really well.  

http://www.southharringayschools.co.uk


Dates for your Diary: 

Yr 1 Theatre Company visit to school - Friday 14th October 

PSA – Friends of South Harringay AGM - 21st October at 3:45pm. – All welcome 

Infant’s & Junior Parent meetings -Tuesday 15th November 2016: 3.30 – 5pm  

                         Thursday 17th November 2016: 4.30 – 7pm 

Red Class Assembly  - Friday 25th November 9.15am  

Yellow Class Assembly - Friday 2nd December 9.1am  

6 Oak & Acer’s assembly – Tuesday 20th December 

3 Acacia’s assembly – Wednesday 21st December 

 

 

Gold Cards 

                 Children who have shown exemplary behaviour this week  

               following the golden rules are:  

Yellow Class—Alesia, Giorgio, Alba, Hamza    

Red Class—Lara, Baris, Tiayan 

Purple Class—Kylan, Jay, Mohammed, Nico, Amani 

Blue Class—Penny 

 

 

 

 

Mathlete of the week: Anton 3 Acacia with 5000 points 

Our mathlete class of the week: 4 Poplar 

 

Mathletes for last week: Hattie 5 Sycamore with 7547 points 

Our mathlete class for last week: 5 Sycamore 

 

 

Our super readers for last week : Elliot 3 Acacia 80%    Our super readers for this week: Francesca 3 Willow 100% 

                 Eilidh 4  Cherry 100%                           Julianna 4 Poplar 100% 

                 Zip 5 Magnolia 100%                           Alex W 5 Sycamore 100% 

                 Elizabeth 6 Oak 100%                           Fred 6 Oak 100% 

  Quiz master class for last week: 4 Cherry 63%         Quiz master class for this  week: 4  Cherry 
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